September 14, 2016

Susan Gittelman, Executive Director B'NAI B"RITH Housing New England Inc. 34 Washington St Brighton, MA 02135

Re: Comments on Preliminary Utility Plan and Water Impact Report Coolidge Phase 2

Dear Ms. Gittelman,

The Sudbury Water District Has reviewed the preliminary Utility plan for the Coolidge at Sudbury II. The following are comments on the preliminary plan:

- Add a 6 inch resilient wedge gate immediately after the 8" X 6" tapping sleeve.
- Backflow preventer to 4" fire line. Backflow preventer must be accessible during normal business hours for annual testing.
- Maintenance on all water appurtenances after the 6 inch gate on Boston Post Road will be the responsibility of B'NAI B'RITH Housing including the biannual testing and maintenance of all fire hydrants on the property.

As you were notified in a letter dated May 16, 2016, this is a reminder that the District now requires a water impact report for all developments that will use 2500 gallons or more a day. I estimate that this apartment will use at least 3640 gallons a day. This report must be submitted by October 7, 2016. Please refer to the District's rules and regulations on our web site at www.sudburywater.com for more information.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter kindly contact me at (978) 443-6602.

Sincerely.

Rebecca McEnroe, P.E.

Superintendent

Cc: Meagen Donoghue, Director Planning Town of Sudbury John F.X. O'Brien, Esq., Chairman, Zoning Board of Appeals